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To whom this may concern:

I am writing regarding the new energy master plan that the State is currently
developing. 

As a concerned NJ resident, I write to request that the State’s new plan does not
include any new fossil fuel projects, and instead focuses on projects that will help
combat the climate change crisis we are facing.  We need a moratorium on new fossil
fuel projects now.

Sincerely,

Murielle Steven Walsh

Rumson, NJ
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